View this email in your browser



Thursday 29th December 2022

Dear Member

Please see below an email from our 2023 Shuttlecock President Brad DeHond on how to sign up for this season's Shuttlecock Dinner.

Greetings Cresta Riders,

I am pleased to announce that this year's Shuttlecock Dinner will be held on 19 February at the Kulm Hotel.

For this year's theme, we will be going back in time to 1930s Chicago—the era of Prohibition, Speakeasies and Al Capone. So come dressed as your favorite mobster, moll, or member of the Untouchables.

More details will follow in the coming weeks, but for now please click on the following link to indicate your interest. Please note, this is only an indication of interest and not a confirmation of a ticket, as capacity is limited.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes-n9YsJleNxd2D1FV5_Sp0ZbRIp0gXMjbD_fn_A05ei75AA/viewform

Please email 2023shuttlecock@gmail.com with any questions.

Boom...Ah!

Brad DeHond Shuttlecock President 2023

Tilly MacDonald

London Membership Secretary, SMTC Ltd Corriechoille Lodge Spean Bridge Inverness-shire PH34 4EY United Kingdom

tilly.macdonald@cresta-run.com

Clubhouse (season only): +41 (0) 81 833 3112

M: +44 7805 569 547



St Moritz Tobogganing Club Ltd ("SMTC Ltd") is a private company limited by guarantee registered in England at 10 Queen Street Place, London EC4R 1AG. Company Number 12519149.





Copyright © 2022 St Moritz Tobogganing Club, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

